
 

 

 

 

November 17, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Sunset Strip Stormwater Mitigation Project Community Consultation  

The final Community Consultation session for the Sunset Strip Stormwater Mitigation Project 

will be held in December and residents are encouraged to attend.  

This project is being funded through the Disaster Risk Reduction Fund (DRRF) which is 
jointly funded by the Australian and New South Wales governments. 
 
The information will help Council and the Community better equip and prepare for a 

hazardous situation because of stormwater related flooding.   

Council staff and consultants, Tonkin, will be attending the December meeting to present 

and explain the Concept Options Report. 

Date: Tuesday December 5. 

Time: from 5pm  

Location: Sunset Strip Community Hall 

   

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


